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        6th December 2022 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well at this busy time of year. 

The governors and I are delighted to attach the report from our recent Inspection. It highlights many 

of our strengths and confirms the areas for improvement we self-identified ahead of the visit, these 

areas for improvement are things we have already begun significant work on. 

To be identified as a ‘Good’ school under a new and far more stringent framework (to the one from 

our previous inspection in 2008) is testament to the hard work and commitment of the staff and of 

course the fantastic aptitude, behaviour and attitudes of our children. We will of course continue 

with the great work we are doing and as always continue to strive to improve further. 

This week marks the start of our Christmas festivities. Please join us tomorrow, Wednesday 7th 

December, for our Advent Fair straight after school – the Year 6s have been hard at work making 

preparations for it and we all look forward to seeing you then. Thank you for all your donations in 

support of this event. 

This Friday, your child will be bringing home this term’s School Report so please look out for this and 

complete the online return to confirm receipt of it, using the link below. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=XWbxoggSYkKv3ND7MkkAsu0IgPKvgJ5JuARl

0dUn3HRUNVo5NElJRUZJMkxGSk03OVg4Tk1KT1o4Ni4u 

Next week we have the KS1 Nativity and the Y3&4 carol concert to look forward to - I hope you will 

be able to join us for these events. All dates and timings are on the website and in the attached diary 

dates summary. 

In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to contact school if you have any concerns or queries. 

Take care, 

 
Mrs Cook 
Executive Head Teacher 
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